
Para solicitar esta información en Español,
sírvase llamar al 206-477-3800 (Relevo: 711) 
o envíe un mensaje de correo electrónico 

a asklocalservices@kingcounty.gov.
Contact:

AskLocalServices@kingcounty.gov
206-477-3800

The road closure will be in effect during
daytime hours each day during this
period. School buses, US postal, garbage
services, and emergency responders will
be allowed in and out of the area when
the road is closed. A detour route will be
provided for all other traffic.

To further enhance the safety of the road
and surrounding area, we will be cleaning
and restoring the county-owned property
on the hillside. This is the second phase
of the Green River Road Cleaning and
Restoration Project. We completed phase
one last November. 

Road closed June 3 to 6 from 6 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. daily for 
Cleaning and Restoration Project. 
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GREEN RIVER ROAD/94th PLACE SOUTH
Road Closure: June 3 to 6

To request this document in an alternative format,
please call 206-477-3800 (TTY Relay: 711)

Outreach teams will be working with individuals in advance of the project. 
We ask for patience and cooperation to allow for outreach workers to support individuals in the area.

For families experiencing homelessness, please call the 
Family Shelter Intake Line: 206-245-1026

Those needing public assistance, please contact the 211 Homeless Hotline by dialing 2-1-1 
or visiting the Crisis Clinic website: www.wa211.org

For more information and map visit:
kingcounty.gov/roads/greenriver

Green River Project - Work Zone and Partial Detour 
6/3 to 6/6. See full detour on backside.




